
Ref: PQ 33973/25 

22nd July 2025  

Deputy Paul Donnelly 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  

Dear Deputy Donnelly 

I refer to your parliamentary question below which has been forwarded to me for attention. 
Firstly, please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response.  

PQ 33973/25 –  To ask the Minister for Health the number of permanent full-time job 
offers that CHI Temple Street made to new graduate nursing posts in 2024 to work in 
this hospital; and of the jobs offered, the number that were accepted.  

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) can advise that there were 29 full-time permanent posts 
offered to undergraduate nurses at CHI at Temple Street in 2024.  Of the 29 offered, 27 were 
accepted and commenced employment in CHI at Temple Street.  

Yours sincerely 

_____________________  
Charlotte O Dwyer 
Directorate Lead CDA 
Email: PADL@childrenshealthireland.ie 


